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August 2022 

RE: Free or Reduced-Price Meals 

Dear Parent or Guardian and Caregivers, 

Broward County Public Schools offers nutritious meals every school day. Breakfast is free to all 

students under the Universal Breakfast Program. Your child may also qualify for free meals or for 

reduced price meals for $0.40 for lunch. To apply for Free or Reduced-Price Meals, please 

complete an application at www.myschoolapps.com.Your approved application may help your 

school receive additional funding to cover the cost of materials, supplies, staffing, professional 

development for teachers and staff, community outreach and much more. 

If you are unable to complete an application online, contact Food and Nutrition Services at 754-

321-0250 to receive a printed Multi-Child Application for Meal Benefits. Please return completed 

forms to: Food and Nutrition Services, 7720 W. Oakland Park Boulevard, Suite #204, 

Sunrise, Florida, 33351. Once your application is processed, a notification of your child’s meal 

eligibility will be sent to the e-mail address provided or by mail. To qualify for additional 

programs, complete the Free and Reduced-Price Meal application along with the Meal Disclosure 

Form. 

As the District transitions back to pre-COVID operations, meal prices will remain the same. There 

is no change in meal prices for the 2022-2023 school year. Elementary price is $2.00. All reduced-

price lunches are forty-cents. 

Parents, guardians, and caregivers are encouraged to create an account for each student with My 

School Bucks at www.myschoolbucks.com. 

For further assistance, please contact Mrs. Kim Worcester at 754-323-7150. Thank you. 
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